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PRESIDENT

THE ASSOCIATION OF THE BAR
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42 WEST 44TH STREET
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10036-6690
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June 8, 1992

Elena R. Sassower, Esq.
Box 70, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10605-0070

Dear Elena:

Thank you for your note of congratulations and your
letter of May 26, 1992. I would be happy to get together
with you to discuss your 1letter and our Judiciary
Committee procedures and processes. Toward that end, I
have asked Fern Sussman to arrange a meeting for us.
Right now I have had to devote almost all of my time to
matters of transition from one administration to another.

With best wishes to you.
v Sincerely,
= O (e
John D.(Feerick
JDF/kc ~

cc: Fern S. Sussman, Esq.




